
 

 

22 February, 2018 

 

Macedon Ranges Localised Planning Statement 

 

This is to register my objection to the draft LPS for the Macedon Ranges.  My objections are based 
on; 

The LPS provides actually no protection and puts at risk the integrity of the environment which is 
already significantly degraded.  This LPS will result in further degradation. 

Growth in urban settlement as per the LPS is completely appalling and will only put further strain on 
public transport, water and sewage systems and the actual integrity of these small towns.  We do 
not want to end up like Sunbury. 

Why cannot there be some really brave thinking – like establishment of more state parks and 
reserves, that would actually protect some of the unique flora and fauna of the region. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 




